REP 3
Councillor Badsha Quadir — Purley & Woodcote Ward

I would like to object the license application made by Merryn, The South Border, Purley for
the following reasons;

1. The Webb Estate is a conservation area, therefore the license to scll alcohol should not be granted. The council
has never granted consent for commercial usc on the estate.

The alcohol license would cause public noise and visual nuisance.

The permission of the license could alter the character of the Webb Estate.

If this is granted, it will open many doors for other residents in the area to take lead and cause and accumulative
negative impact.
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Thinking about having a commercial license in a residential area is a mental nuisance.
Several times a day, people coming and going is a nuisance for the residents in a
conservation area. | understand during COVID people are having to work from home,
however opening a business in the Estate is going too far.
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